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Week 8 – Monsters 
 
The topic for week 8 at TheirCare was ‘Monsters’ which involved craft activities, sport activities 
and games related to understand feelings such as ‘Monster Feelings Move Match Up’. Puppets 
Monsters were activities more interesting for children. We did Pegs Monsters, 
Finger Monsters and Chatterboxes Monsters! We also did some cooking during this 
week with yummy lime and strawberry jelly. As sensorial experiences, we had playdough with 
new cool tools to make amazing figures, and ice boats! Our children are also heavily into 
construction games and role play.  The activities that have been child initiative include Lego 
Houses making, magnetic connectors creations and as role play, the children created a 
‘store’ and they were selling toys and food toys.  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 



 
 
 

 
 
 
Week 9 – Fidget Making 
 

Fidget Making was the theme for week 9, as we noticed just how much children 
love to fidget! Because fidgets involved cognitive development and stimulates fines motor skills and 
sensory experiences for children, we also thought this was a great theme for the week.   
Type of materials we used included therapy putty which is a kind of slime made with shampoo, food 
coloring, and corn flour! We also mand sensory bags and stress balls, which has an incredible and 
soft texture.  Lastly, fidget desk tools, made with pipe cleaners, pop sticks and beads.  The children 
enjoyed those activities and said they would like to do it again!  
   
As Victoria Government guidelines, a QR CODE has been implemented for contact tracing as COVID 
Safe procedure. We invited parents to sign in with the QR CODE when you drop off or pick up your 
child. It is important to keep everyone safe of COVID-19.  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



Holiday Program – Full Speed Ahead 
 
We are a week to finish Term 2 and TheirCare would like to invite our children from St Marys 
Primary School to join us in the ‘Full Speed Ahead’ with amazing activities all week, 
fun incursions and excursions! Bookings are now opened, so come and join us!  Jump on the 
TheirCare website for more information – www.theircare.com.au. Bookings can be made 
online using the parent booking portal, or parents can call 1300 072 410 for support.  

 

http://www.theircare.com.au/
tel:1300%20072%20410


 



 



 



 



 


